
From the Director’s Desk… 

Fall is here and on October 21st we will have our 
annual Fall Festival.! Please join us, as your family 
can participate in the many fun activities we will 

have for you to enjoy from 10am-12pm. The cost is 
only $5.00 per family, for up to four people. Tell 

your friends and neighbors to come and have some 
fun too! 

 

 

 

REMINDER:  
Morning drop off cutoff is 9am. Also, if your child 

has a doctor’s appointment, please refrain from 
dropping them off between 12pm-2pm. This is nap 
time and arrivals are disruptive to the children who 

are napping. We appreciate your understanding 
and consideration. 

 

We are need of clothing donations.  
Mostly 1T to 4T. Thank you! 

 

A Good Read:  
Fun with the Family! 

https://www.realsimple.com/work-life/
entertainment/fall-activities 

 

*Ask about our referral program* 
Refer a friend. If they enroll  

you get a credit on your account! 

   
 
 

Important Dates In  
October 

10/21 10am-12pm 

Fall Festival Celebration 
  

10/23-Progress Reports 
 

10/31– Costume Parade 10am 
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Sophie– 10/3 

Luna– 10/10 

Leighton– 10/14 

Alyssa– 10/17 

Delilah– 10/17 

Scarlette– 10/19 

Anika– 10/29 

Colie– 10/29 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

Welcome to our VPK A, Sofie, Michael 
and Anthony and to VPK B, Alyssa, 
Kailee, Dylan and Sofia.  

We have been learning and practicing 
name recognition. Please have your 
child practice writing their name at 
home as well.  

Wednesdays, we investigate with Science 
Experiments and Fridays we will be 
Cooking!  

We are writing numbers 1-10 and letter 
recognition X & C .  

Please bring in a plain white T. for your 
child for an upcoming project. 

Ms. Ashley 

Ms. Karolina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the month of October, our class 
will focus on numbers 1-10 and  
letters E-G. 

We have many fun fall activities 
planned! We are going to decorate 
pumpkins, create apple stamping 
and Q-tip painting and more! 

We will practice cutting and prac-
tice name recognition.  

Ms. Suerene  

During the month of October, you 
will see many fall art projects 
come home. We love making fall 
leaves from our tiny handprints.  

Last month we learned about 
transportation and talked about 
the sounds that trains, planes and 
busses make.  

We want to Welcome Mick to our 
room and say bye to Jaheim, who 
moved up to the Toddler 1 Room. 

Please make sure to label your 
child’s name on their car seat  
handle. Thank you! 

Ms. Ivy 

Ms. Janet 

For the month of October, we will fo-
cus on building our Gross Motor 
Skills.  

We will learn letters S, T, and U and 
numbers 3, 4, and 5 

Our special projects will include mak-
ing chocolate pudding “dirt cups” and 
dissecting a pumpkin. 

We want to welcome Mylah and  
Landon to our class. 

 

Ms. Cassandra 

Ms. Ariana 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Three’s                                               VPK                               

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

During the month of October, 
we will learn the letters B, C, 
and D, and numbers 1-5. 

Our special projects include 
making spider slime, making 
pumpkin pie, pet rocks and 
handprint crafts. 

If you have any boxes of any 
size at home for projects we 
would appreciate you bring-
ing them in. Thank you. 

We also want to welcome  
Nova to our class! 

Ms. Roxy 

 


